
      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

TUESDAY: Men’s Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: MomCo Bible Study, 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. 

  AWANA, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m.   

     86 clubbers last week! 

  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY: CBS, 10:30 a.m. 

NEXT SUNDAY: Ben Strautmann Preaching 

  Turn Baby Bottles in for Insight Pregnancy 

  Grandparenting Matters, 5:00 p.m. 

February 18: Deacon Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

February 21: Ladies Valentine’s Night, 7:00 p.m.  (see insert) 

February 22: Men’s Wild Game Dinner, 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

 (see below) 

February 23: Fellowship Dinner after the Worship Service, 

 Soup, Sandwiches, Salad and Dessert—pick  

 2 to bring! 

MORNING WORSHIP 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: Jesus Messiah 

 Softly and Tenderly 

    Hymn #301 

 I’d Rather Have Jesus 

    Hymn #446 

 My God is All I Need 

Scripture Reading:  Ken Corwin, Daniel 4 

Message:  That the Living May KNOW 

February 21:  Skiing at Caberfae Peaks (more details to come!) 

February 22:  Tubing at Double JJ Ranch and pizza (in Hesperia),  
     9:00 a.m. -  2:00 p.m.  The cost is $10. 

Filled baby bottles for Insight Pregnancy  

Services should be returned by next Sunday!   

Men of all ages are invited to a Wild Game Dinner on 
Saturday, February 22, from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the 
FBC Activity Center. Start thinking now about what 
wild game dish you could bring to share.  Please sign 
up at the Welcome Center. 

The Legacy Coalition is an organization committed to equipping grandparents 
to be purposeful in their relationships with grandchildren.  The Legacy Coali-
tion has created a video seminar series entitled “Grandparenting Matters.” 
The session titles are as follows:  The Amazing Influence of a Grandparent; 
What the Bible Says About Grand-parenting; Reaching the Heart of Your 
Grandchild; Overcoming the Barriers of Distance; The 8 Best Practices of 
Christian Grandparents; Becoming an Intentional Christian Grandparent. 

Looking for others wanting to grandparent with a purpose to join us as we 
fellowship, learn from one another and view the seminar series together.   
We will meet at 5 pm one Sunday night a month in the FBC conference 
room.  We will have a light supper together before “digesting” the seminar.   
If you are interested, please sign up at the Welcome Center or email Tim 
Bont (tlbont@ncats.net).  Feel free to sign up even if your attendance might 
be sporadic.  Our first meeting will be next Sunday, February 16.  

The “Disciple-Making Parent” conference with author & speaker Chap Bettis 
will be held at the Rothbury Community Church on March 16 & 17.  If you are 
interested in attending, please contact the Rothbury Community Church to 
register.  FBC might be interested in hosting this conference in the future.  If 
you do attend, please provide some feedback to one of our church elders.  

CHURCH MINISTRIES CONFERENCE   March 7 - 8, 2025 

We appreciate our volunteers at FBC!  This conference is a fun  
opportunity to equip and encourage each of you.  It offers various 
workshops to choose from.  The theme is AWE - How a High View  
of God Drives Church Engagement.  A packet with registration  
information (register yourself) and more details is available at the 
Welcome Center or go to grchurchministriesconference.com.  It is 
held at Calvary Baptist Church in Grand Rapids. FBC will reimburse 
the cost for you to attend.  See Tim Crabb with any questions. 

Individually 
wrapped candy 

is needed 

Multiple items are missing throughout the building 
including the attendance clipboards from the  
Sunday School rooms, the gallon water pitchers, 

and a variety of pans from the kitchen.  Please return them if you 
borrowed them as they are needed for other events.  Also if you 
happened to take someone else's dish home after the fellowship 
meal (a few people are missing theirs), please return it to the 
kitchen—there are some extra ones that were left also.  

Join the Family Life Class next Sunday, February 16, as  
they begin a 6 week video series/discussion entitled 
“Art of Marriage” produced by Family Life.  They meet  
in the basement of the Educational Building. 

mailto:tlbont@ncats.net
http://churchministriesconference.com/


BEVERLY BRADLEY (Betsy Bradley’s mother-in-law and Jim 
Kohns’ sister-in-law) passed away on January 29.  Please be in 
prayer for the extended family.   

JIM BROWN (Jackie's husband) has been released from the hospital and is now at 
Regency for rehab. 

Please continue to pray for the extended MARVIN EKKEL FAMILY.   

DANIEL CRABB is gaining in strength and is scheduled to return to work this week.  
However, the blood clot issue still needs to be resolved. 

NANCY DUBOIS will be having an MRI today and then a lung biopsy tomorrow.  These 
procedures will be follow-up to testing that has been going on the last couple of months.   

JOY DYKMAN had a heart catheterization last Friday.  She is also needing another  
thoracentesis to draw more fluid off her lung.  Please continue to pray for Joy to have 
God-given peace.  She really appreciates all the prayers, phone calls, text and cards.  
Joy says that's what keeps her going.  If you’d like to send a card, please send it in  
care of her daughter, Melanie Gustman, 6330 S. Baldwin, Newaygo MI 49337. 

ROSE ECKERT has moved to Illinois to live with her daughter, Alice Holcomb.  Please 
pray for her as she adjusts to not living in her home in Fremont.  Rose would love to 
get mail.  Her new address is 1611 Carney Ave., Rockford, IL 61103.  (Her birthday is 
TODAY!) 

Please pray for a young man named KINGSTON who is going through a transition in 
his living situation.  Pray that he would seek the Lord during this time. 

JIM KOHNS is dealing with significant  pain in his “bad” eye.  He was to see his doctor 
last Friday for evaluation.  Prayer would be appreciated. 

BOB LUMMEN (Garry Lummen’s cousin) had a brain aneurysm on January 30 and 
had surgery.  He remains hospitalized but is no longer sedated.  

The NATION OF ISRAEL still has a unique place in the plan of God, and we are ex-
horted to pray for the peace of Jerusalem.  

DAN and JACKIE TELLKAMP had a fire at their business (Dan’s Excavating) last 
Thursday. The fire was contained, there were no injuries, and it did not spread to  
the office.  They want to thank everyone for praying and ask everyone to thank God 
because it could’ve been way worse than what it was.  Please pray that everything will 
go smoothly and safely.  They “want to acknowledge that God’s plan is always better 
than our plan.” 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING NEEDS: 

DIANA BEEBE GALEN BROOKENS   

CARL GIBBS (Caleb’s Dad)  TOMMY HANDY  

TIM HENRY CORY JACKSON   

NONA PASSAGE JONAS & VERALYN PEDERSEN 

JOYCE RANDALL JACOBO REYES (Enrique’s Dad)  

EZRA SHAW KRISTYN VANDERWALL  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Website: fbcfremont.com 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown 
Tim Crabb 

Pete Slovinski 
 

FBC DEACONS 
Matthew Cavner 

Jacob Ekkel 
Dave Gardenour  

Jon Geeting 
Jarred Hibma  

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

 2-3 Year Old Today: Julie Norris & Anna/Drew 

      Class Next Week: Elissa Hibma & Rachel Eckert 

 4 Year Old-K Today: Elissa Hibma & Luka Torrens 
      Class Next Week: Joe & Virginia Howes 

 Nursery Today - SS: Geraldine Dykman & Cindy Geeting 
 AM: Sandy Gronso & Julie Zenk 

       Next Week - SS: Rich & Laurie Brown 
 AM:  Ericka Brown & Billie Newsted 

 Greeter Today: Ken & Chris Corwin 
       Next Week: Benji & Shelley Walker 

 Jr. Church Today: Patsy, Nikki, Jackie, & Jarred 
   (1st - 6th)  Next Week: Patsy, Hulda, Gideon & Jim 

Bea Abbott:  Home 

Marion Hines:  Home 

Kay Johnson:  Home 

Ruth Wingelaar:  Fountain View 

Pray for Our College  

Students of the Week: 

 

Arnold Guikema - Calvin 

Ethan Slovinski - Muskegon CC 

Nathan Walker - Purdue 

Month of January 2025 

     Amount Budgeted  Amount Given 

General Fund:   $ 36,672.00 $29,161.80 
   



We appreciate the church family’s prayers for my brother,  

Andrew Wright.  He is tolerating treatments well. 

Jim and Sarah 

Thank you guys so much for your extra gift during the  

holiday season.  It was a huge blessing to us. There were  

a couple of big things that we were able to put this gift  

towards, and we wanted to share those with you!  The first 

thing we were able to purchase was a very large coffee  

table for our hosting area!  In a culture where hosting and 

serving of tea, coffee, and lots of snacks and treats is very  

important, the small end table we had previously really  

wasn't adequate.  The second thing we were able to do  

is finish furnishing our guest room!  We are super  

excited to have a space where partners (like you guys!), 

friends, and family can come and visit us and see the  

work the Father is doing here!  Noah had a blast putting  

together the Ikea furniture, and we loved watching the  

space come together.  Thank you guys so much for  

your continued partnership with us!  We are so  

thankful to have such an amazing team!  

Noah and Hannah Kay 

Thanks for your prayers and money that was given  

to us.  God will bless you for this kindness. 

Your Missionaries, Dan & Jean French 
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- Please sign up at the Welcome Center - 


